
 

 

            January 2025 

Dear Bath Garden Club Member: 

It is time to renew your membership for 2025-2026. 

 

We have two General Membership categories: 

(1)    Active/Regular Members - $30/yr 

(2)    Associate Members - $35/yr 

 

Status:  Active or Associate Member (Circle)

 

Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________ 

Winter Address:  _________________________________________________________________ 

Preferred Phone Number: __________________________________________________________ 

Email:  _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Active/Regular members can choose new committees or remain on your current committees.  As a rule, we honor your 

preferences. Please choose 2. 

 

Committees for 2025/2026 are: 

_____Awards    

_____Horticulture   

____Camperships/ Scholarships   

____Hospitality 

____Membership    

_____Communications  

______Programs 

______Conservation/Legislation   

______Public Relations  

______Ways & Means  

_____**Youth Activities 

_____Therapeutic Gardening   
_____**Civic Beautification 

 

** Indicates that projects on these committees have been approved for Master Gardener Volunteer certification hours by 

the University of Maine Cooperative Extension.  

 

To assist in our Yearbook process, please update your contact information and return with check and this form by 

February 28th, 2025. 

 

                      
Please make your check payable to Bath Garden Club and return form to Bath Garden Club, P.O. Box 353, Bath, ME 04530. 

 

If you would like your Yearbook mailed to you, please include an additional $2 to cover postage and handling. 

 

Bath Garden Club is a nonprofit 501(3)C organization and your dues are tax deductible. You may also deduct mileage 

incurred for Bath Garden Club business. Your contributions are appreciated and, as always, we look forward to your 

continued support.  

 

Yours truly,  

   

Joan Toy, President 


